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Rob Dodge

Epic Water Filters

All of us at the Inland Ocean Coalition would like to thank you for your generous donation of t

$770.40!

We are an inland movement that builds land to sea stewardship. Our vision is to support citizens

and communities to take an active role in improving the impacts and relationships between the

inland, the coast, and the ocean. Support from folks like you makes all of this possible!

Thank you for all that you do for our oceans.

Sincerely,

The Inland Ocean Coalition



Thank you for your gift of water bottles valued at $770.40 received on 8/25/23. No substantial goods or services were

provided in exchange for your gift. IOC is a project of The Ocean Foundation. For your tax records, The Ocean Foundation

is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization recognized by the IRS. The Ocean Foundation's tax ID is 71-0863908.

www.inlandoceancoalition.org
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